
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Recently the school car park and surrounding area were audited by the authority Health and Safety 

Department. Up until now, visitors and pupils, leaving or returning from appointments, had to cross 

the car park. 

Last week workman were in school and have now created a pathway for any pedestrians/ visitors to 

the school. The old infant gate will be open at all times to allow safe access to the school. There is a 

new infant access gate which will be locked during the day to ensure children’s safety in the 

playground.  

We would therefore ask all parents/carers/visitors and pupils to use this pathway and not cross the 

car park to gain access to the main building. 

 

 

I would like to thank the Parent Council for purchasing the new safety banners that are now 

displayed around the perimeter of the school. Your children’s safety is always a priority and we ask 

that all drivers refrain from parking too close to junctions or across our neighbours’ driveways, 

before and after school. Please also remember that the bus bay is not a drop-off point.  Your help 

with these issues is very much appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Vivien Mitchell 
Acting Head Teacher 
 

 

 


